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(Albany, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) was pleased to meet with

representatives from Safe Homes of Orange County today in his Albany office. The meeting

focused on issues related to domestic violence, including the organization’s legislative

priorities for the remainder of the session. Safe Homes of Orange County is a non-profit

organization based in Newburgh that assists victims of domestic violence with a variety of

free and confidential services. 
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